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Autumn Term Newsletter (4) 

Charitable Donations 

Thank you to all those who supported our various fund raising ventures, £624.90 was raised for 
Children in Need and we chose books to the value of £447.86 from The Book Fair. 

Christmas Dinner, Wednesday 18th December 

A reminder that the last day for ordering a school Christmas dinner is Friday 6th December 
(tomorrow).  Should you not have booked a Christmas Dinner by that date you will need to provide 
your child with a packed lunch on Wednesday 18th December, as no alternative will be provided. 

Christmas Cards – WBSA 

Christmas cards that have been ordered will be sent out in book bags today, however, there is a 
delay on orders from Willow and Whitebeam.  The WBSA are contacting the company today to sort 
this out. 

School Shoes 

Large numbers of children are wearing trainers again instead of school shoes.  Some are telling us 
that their school shoes are too small/broken/lost and they will be getting new ones soon.  Please can 
you make sure that your children are wearing their shoes if they have them, and if not, that you 
ensure that school shoes are provided as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

J. Witteridge (Mrs) 

Headteacher 
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